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We wish to object to the proposal to build 1500 houses in the development referred to as Wisloe Green.

1 This development will lead to the coalescence of Slimbridge, Cambridge and Gossington with Cam and
Dursley. These five communities each have a distinct and different character that will be lost.
2 Too many houses are proposed for the south of the district, when taking into account the proposed

developments at Sharpness and another 900 houses in Cam plus others in Dursley. A larger share must

be taken by the north of the Stroud district. Why not build closer to junction 13 of the M5 where there
are already good transport links?

3 Developers cannot be relied upon to provide all the necessary infrastructure to support the number of
houses to be built: schools, shops, doctors surgeries, improved roads and junctions, sewage disposal,
etc.

4 Some of the land in the proposal is grade 2 arable land that should not be built on.

Regards




